
From:  Sarah DANIEL <sarahs_not@hotmail.com> 

To: Clay Preshaw <clay.preshaw@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

CC: <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
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Subject:  Online Submission from Sarah DANIEL (object) 

 

Coal seam gas mining should simply not be considered. There is no purpose into exploration into this 

dangerous practice that is being marketed as the answer to our reliance on dirty coal. It is no better. The 

chemicals used are highly toxic and there are very high possibilities of these contaminating important water 

systems that we rely on for survival.  

 

In places where Coal seam gas mining has gone ahead there have been issues that have followed such as 

gas leaking into ground water. This is dangerous for those who live around it but also continues to produce 

CO2 emissions that Coal seam gas mining has promised to limit. 

 

The health of people and the land should come first over these mega companies and their false quick fixes 

to climate change. 

 

There is substantial technology and resources to be producing clean renewable energy in abundance. It is 

time to move away from these unsustainable methods, we cannot risk more damage to our ecosystems. I 

want to see a just transition to green power, not another step into this down ward spiral that is putting us at 

risk. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your time, please now let?s not waste the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: Sarah DANIEL 

 

Address: 

8 Blackall st Newcastle  

 

 

IP Address: d110-33-206-76.mas801.nsw.optusnet.com.au - 110.33.206.76 

 

Submission for Job: #4449 Additional Borehole Modification 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_job&id=4449 

 

Site: #877  Apex 

https://majorprojects.onhiive.com/index.pl?action=view_site&id=877 

 


